
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers 

Our ref.: 11937/2022/SI/WCR 27 May 2022 

Annex: 1 (available in English only) 

Subject: WCRP Sea Level Conference 2022 “Advancing Science, Connecting Society” 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I would like to draw your attention to, and encourage your participation at the 
upcoming World Climate Research Programme (WCRP) Sea Level Conference themed 
“Advancing Science, Connecting Society” in Singapore from 12 to 16 July 2022 
(https://sealevelconference.org/). 

The Conference will provide an opportunity to share the present status and future 
of climate-related sea-level research with a strong focus on the application of sea-level science 
for adaptation and stakeholder needs. Given the critical need for risk assessment and coastal 
adaptation, it will include direct participation by a global cross-section of both leading sea level 
researchers and adaptation practitioners - thereby providing a robust platform to help bridge 
science and society. 

The World Climate Research Programme is sponsored by the World Meteorological 
Organization, the International Science Council, and the Intergovernmental Oceanographic 
Commission of UNESCO. 

More information is available on the conference website as well as on the flyer in 
the annex. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr Elena Manaenkova 
for the Secretary-General 
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